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HB 3075 is a violation of the constitutions of both the state of Oregon and the United 

States.  I am firmly against this power grab and urge that this measure must not 

pass.   

This is a flagrant attempt by Democrats to penalize law abiding citizens who wish to 

exercise the 2nd amendment, making firearm ownership  

unlawfully burdensome.   

Instead of attacking the rights and freedoms of law-abiding citizens via measures 

such as this and MZ114, legislators should be coming together to address the NON-

PARTISAN issue of the mental health crisis that exists in our state and is at the root 

of many problems, only one of which is gun violence.  

 

Turning an American right into a privilege/license is unconstitutional. Do not pass 

this. 


